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Dear Commissioner Ahearne. O

I am responding to the General Public Utilies

Corporation letter of December 1,1980 requesting

that the Commission reconsider and modify its Orders
,

of July 2,1979 and August 9,1979 dealing with the

restart of Three Mile Island Unit No.1.

Under no circumstances should Met-Ed be allowed ,

Ito restart TMI-1. What a mockery that would bel!

It is essential that the Atomic Safety and

Licensing Board as mandated by the Commission be

allowed to complete the task without undue pressure

from anyone or any company.

I realize that all parties are under a great

deal of pressure that effect thousands of lives.

Thoce pressures must be kept in perspective. It is

imperative that the Commissioners not waver from

the intent of the Orders (7/2/79 & 8/9/79).

Mos~ sincerel ,
. ,

Kay kering

cci Govemor Richard Thornburgh
Herman Dieckamp, President GPU
Susan M. Shanaman, Chmn. Fa PUC

8012170664
. .


